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Kellington Mini Fayre 
      

   Saturday September 4th  
         1pm until 4pm 
   Kellington Village Hall 
 

Refreshments, cakes, jams, 
craft stalls, tombola, bag stall 
Raffle (top prize a 90 minute Flight Simulator 
gift voucher - fly a Boeing 737-800) 

 
 
Kellington Diary Dates 
 
Saturday 9th October, Macmillan Coffee Morning, 10am to 12 noon 
 
Saturday 6th November, British Legion Coffee Morning 10am to 12 noon 
 
Sunday 14th November, Remembrance Sunday service at our war memorial 
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Kellington Village Newsletter 
                                                                                                    September  2021 

Update on changes to your local councils 
 
The Government have decided that there will be a one-council 
system for the entire county of North Yorkshire. That the six District 
Councils, including Selby District Council. will be abolished and that 
ALL services will, from April 2023, be run from Northallerton.  
 
Elections for new Councillors will take place on Monday 5th May 
2022.  The newly elected Councillors will be on the current North 
Yorkshire County Council until April 1st 2023 when the new all 
powerful North Yorkshire Council will take over.   
 
There are currently 41 councillors (Selby District and North 
Yorkshire) covering the Selby District, that will reduce to between 9 
and 12 in 2023. 
 
There will be no local referendum or any other vote on this issue.  
The decision has been made by central Government  
 
The Parish Councils will not be affected by these changes. 
 
For further information please contact John McCartney 
 

To contact Kellington Parish Council; 
Clerk to the Council, Janet Smith, 662809 kellington.clerk@outlook.com                                 
Chair of the Parish Council, John McCartney. 662558 -  
jmccartney@selby.gov.uk;               
Cllrs          Kath Newton 662749                        Mary McCartney 662558   
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